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Senator Nozzolio dedicates new Highway Garage in Farmington
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Farmington- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently joined local town officials at the dedication of

the new highway garage in Farmington. Senator Nozzolio helped secure funding for the

project through the New York State Video Lottery Terminal Impact Aid Program.  The

program provides funding for the town due to the location of the Finger Lakes Race Track in

the town of Farmington.



Pictured are: Peter Ingalsbe, Board member; Timothy Mickelsen, Board member; Mike Casale,

Board member; Senator Mike Nozzolio; Ted Fafinski, Supervisor of the Town of Farmington;

Ed McLaughlin, Highway Superintendent of the Town of Farmington; Steve Holtz, Board

member; and Ryan Colvin, President of the MRB Group.


